
Good afternoon Forestville Families,  

 

Please be sure to visit our school website at www.forestville.com to check out 

the latest posting for all of the fun and exciting activities that will be taking 

place from May to June.  Also, please be aware that Friday, May 27
th

 may or 

may not be an in-school day. If we do not have a school closing between now 

and May 27
th

 we will have no school on that Friday.  

 
 
 

http://www.forestville.com/

